
 
 
 

Meters are Coming!  
  
The majority of owners with developed properties in Phase I of the municipal sewer 
system will soon be mailed a brochure about mandatory installation of a new meter for 
local homes, businesses and institutions. These meters will be beneficial because they 
will ensure: 

 Users will only be charged for the amount of wastewater they generate, creating 
a fairer billing method.  

 Users will not have to worry about calling in meter readings, as they will be read 
electronically, reducing inconvenience levels and potential for error.  

 Users will be able to identify if a leak is present, which when addressed, can 
reduce water usage and financial costs.  

The information package, provided by the installer, Neptune Technology Group, will 
include contact information for people to arrange for an installation time. An 
appointment time must be booked within two weeks of receiving the brochure and must 
coincide within a limited installation time frame. It is encouraged that you schedule an 
appointment as soon as possible in order to have a better chance of receiving an 
available timeslot that works best for you.  
  
The cost for the meter is $600.00. This charge, as well as a $1900.00 Utility Buy-In 
Charge, required by the City of Winnipeg, will be invoiced once the sewer system is 
available to you. For residents that have been assessed an estimated Local 
Improvement District (LID) cost, a final balance will be provided once available.  
  
Any questions can be directed to the RM website, www.weststpaul.com or by phone, 
204-338-0306.  

 


